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From: Cooney, Jim
To: Melendez, Yadira
Subject: FW: In Support of Class B Tavern Application for 1818 N. Farwell Ave.
Date: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 9:01:23 AM


Can you add?
 


From: License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 10:02 AM
To: Crite, Yvette <Yvette.Crite@milwaukee.gov>
Cc: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>; Milano, Marissa <ldcoord@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: In Support of Class B Tavern Application for 1818 N. Farwell Ave.
 
Please add
 
Have a good day,
 


Faviola Martin
License Division Assistant Manager
200 E. Wells St. Rm. 105
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Office 414-286-2238
 


 
From: Jeno Cataldo <jeno@jccapitalcorp.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 4:47 PM
To: Brostoff, Jonathan <Jonathan.Brostoff@milwaukee.gov>; License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>
Cc: Gary Witt <gwitt@ptglive.com>
Subject: In Support of Class B Tavern Application for 1818 N. Farwell Ave.
 
Alderman Brostoff, we are super excited about the proposed new venue in our neck of the
woods.  As a BID member, business/property owner and someone who spends most of his day
on Brady Street I cannot tell you how excited we are to have the Pabst Theater Group
investing in our neighborhood.  Also, I would like to personally thank you for your vision and
leadership and all your hard work on trying to improve a neighborhood that I love and care so
much about.
Have a great weekend!
 
--
Thanks,
 
Jeno Cataldo
President
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